
Thomas Harshman Memorial Scholarship  Community Foundation of Upper St. Clair 
 
Thomas Harshman Memorial Scholarship is presented to a graduating Senior with exceptional talent in music, 
dance, theatre and/or art and who exhibits superlative qualities of leadership, creativity, teamwork, problem 
solving and commitment to others and the school band, orchestra, choral or musical/play programs. To be 
eligible for this award, applicants must have been accepted to a college or university with a major or minor in 
the performing or theatre arts. Applicants must have participated in an Upper St. Clair High School Spring 
Musical or Fall Play for at least two years and complete the form below. This scholarship will be presented on 
the Annual Awards’ Night. Please submit in a sealed envelope to the USCHS Counseling Office by April 14. 
 
 
Name 

 
Date 

 
Street Address 
 
City 

 
Zip 

 
Telephones 

Homeroom 

 
College or University Accepted/Agreed to Attend Next Year 
 
Major and/or Minor 
 
List parts/jobs in past USCHS Musicals/Plays and years: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
List years of enrollment in USCHS art, band, chorus, dance, drama, graphics, orchestra, shop, and STEAM classes: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
List other performing/theatre activities or honors both in and outside of school:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On the reverse side, please write a short essay (one full page or less) expressing your thoughts and feelings on the following: 

1) What have you learned in the study of performing or theatre arts at Upper St. Clair High School? 
2) What are your goals for the future in college or a career in the Fine or Performing Arts? 
3) What attributes of student leadership, creativity, teamwork, problem solving, and commitment have you exhibited? 
 

 
We, the undersigned, certify that all of the information on this form is accurate: 
 
SIGNED Student Applicant:                                                                                      Parent/Guardian: 
 

Completed applications must be signed, placed in a sealed envelope, and delivered to the Counseling Office no later than  
12 Noon on April 14, 2023 

 


